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First name: Tad

Last name: Hershey

Organization: Colorado Motorcycle Trail Riders Association

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for the information you provided today on the Lower North-South VegetationManagement

Project within the Pike National Forest. Many members of our dirt bikeclub regularly ride in the proposed

treatment area. As discussed, the availability ofmotorized single-track on the front range is very limited. Much of

single-track trail #770appears to be in the proposed treatment area, so naturally we are very interested in

yourplans.I look forward to reviewing the project presentation you mentioned. Also, thank you forconnecting me

to Ryan C. from the South Platte Ranger District so that we may be keptinformed and provide input as the project

progresses. Thanks again!


